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SB 1526  is vague and confusing to the Oregon taxpayer. It is written at a tax 

attorneys level.  It fails to identify whether or not there is a fiscal or a revenue impact. 

Instead there is the verbiage " may have fiscal or revenue impact.."  Moving the dead 

lines (Office of Economic Analysis) for the kicker is a fiscal impact for Oregon 

taxpayers and makes it more convenient for the state and the Department of 

Revenue.   

  


